
 

Classroom News    
Class Name: Windsor                                   Term :    Spring 2 

Whole School Topic: To Infinity and Beyond 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 Windsor have been reading ‘The Darkest 

Dark’ in English.  Lots of us have been 

thinking of words and adjectives to describe 

what it is like in space and have used our 

words in a letter. We made a boat (from the 

story) and have been ‘fishing’ for letters, 

words and adjectives to help with our 

writing. We have also been writing book 

reviews of our library books and of course 

practicing our phonics.  

In Maths, we have been learning to count, 

order and sequence numbers. We have 

also been going to the shops to buy our 

snack and cooking ingredients. We have 

been practicing our money skills in the class 

shop and have been able to put these skills 

into practice when paying in ALDI.  

We have been learning how to grow 

vegetables and flowers in our raised beds. 

We are looking forward to harvesting our 

first crops soon and sharing some of the 

things we have grown at the Agricultural 

Challenge final.  

We are doing really well with our work 

experience and have been able to follow 

instructions. Gian, from the office, has been 

very impressed and has been giving us lots 

of jobs to do! Our farmers have also been 

working very hard at Rushall farm and have 

been fantastic at working as a team and 

following instructions. 

We hope you have a fantastic Easter 

holiday.  

 

 

 

Special moments Dates and points to remember 

We were lucky enough to be invited to 

Waterstones for a magical storytelling 

session with a visiting story teller. We 

behaved very sensibly and enjoyed our trip 

out. We also chose and bought our World 

Book Day Books and have been reading 

them in class.  

We enjoyed having lessons with different 

teachers for Science week. We learned 

about floating and sinking with Aaron and 

really enjoyed our space dance with Jo. We 

also made ‘aquariums in a bottle’ in class.  

Last day of term Thursday 29th March. 

 

First day of the summer term Monday 16th April. 

 

Thursday 26th April is the Final for the Agricultural 

Challenge. We have been working hard on our entries 

and are looking forward to showing the judges our 

work and meeting people from other schools. A 

yummy buffet lunch will be provided, so you won’t 

need a school dinner or a packed lunch for the day.  

 


